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SEPTEMBER Newsletter 
 

Parma Family Martial Arts Center 
5596 Ridge Rd. Parma, Ohio 44129 

www.pfmac.com │ (440) 888-KICK 

 

Dear Students, Families and Friends,  

Happy Fall!  September is a very busy month for PFMAC!  I 

hope you find this short newsletter informative to everything 

that is happening in our little martial arts family.   

There are lots of important announcements including changes 

to our schedule.  Please read thoroughly and see Ms. 

Neczypor if you have any questions! 

Thanks!   

PFMAC Staff 

 

Schedule Changes!   

EFFECTIVE MONDAY SEPTEMBER 12, 2016. 

 CANCELLED CLASSES: Monday, Wednesday, Friday class at 

4pm and 5pm.   

EFFECTIVE MONDAY OCTOBER 4, 2016 

 ADDITIONAL CLASSES: Tuesday Kids Sparring at 4:15pm and 

Family Sparring at 5pm.  Thursday Kids TKD at 4:15pm and 

Family TKD at 5pm.  EFFECTIVE OCTOBER 4th.  

Additional information on SCHEDULE CHANGES: 

These changes are being made because of work and school 

schedules of our instructors.  

Please be patient with us as we are also adjusting to the new 

schedule.  An instructor will be at PFMAC at least 15 minutes 

before class starts.  If you arrive before this time, please wait, we 

are on our way!  Thank you for your understanding!  See Ms. 

Neczypor with any additional classes.  

 

Upcoming Events 

TESTING DAY:  

SEPTEMBER 10th:  Wear your full 

uniform. Starts at 2pm.  

OPEN HOUSE: 

SEPTEMBER 17th: 1-4pm. No 

advanced class.  

PICTURE DAY: 

SEPTEMBER 20th and 21st: No 

class.  Must sign up for time 

slot! 

CINCINNATI TOURNAMENT 

SEPTEMBER 24th: must be 

turned in by Sept. 14th. Please 

see Ms. Neczypor for more 

information. 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Congratulations to Alan and 

Milena Fernandez on earning 

their Black Belts through 

PFMAC.  What an amazing 

accomplishment!   


